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The American Journal of Psychotherapy welcomes submissions from early- 
career professionals to“The Trainee’s Perspective” section, edited by Lisa A. 
O’Donnell, Ph.D., L.M.S.W., and Paula Ravitz, M.D., F.R.C.P.C.

The Trainee’s Perspective
The community of mental health professionals has much to learn from the 
perspectives of trainees across disciplines who deliver psychotherapy to 
diverse populations. The editors welcome The Trainee’s Perspective articles 
from doctoral students, residents, fellows, interns, new practitioners, and 
others within the fi elds of psychiatry, psychology, social work, nursing, 
occupational therapy, and counseling who are pursuing creative and 
innovative ways to work with patients within these fi elds and have insightful 
refl ections based on their experience. This column is intended to feature brief 
refl ections on trainees’ experience of learning, conducting, implementing, and 
evaluating psychotherapy. Authors should incorporate a scholarly integration of 
related literature into their personal refl ections. 

Submission requirements
•  up to 1,000 words
• 5 headings or fewer
• up to 10 references
• no abstract
• no tables or fi gures

Where to submit
Visit https://psychotherapy.psychiatryonline.org
and select Submit an Article. 
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